Mickelson Anastasia

From: globalnomadl <globalnomadl@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 2:38 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Support bill hb3250

Dear Beth , please support hb 3250.

It is important as it gets the job done, it provides the model for other states it is legally sound and it is built to
last.

I moved to oregon for its clean environment and leadership in this area

Carole beauclerk

1500sw park

Portland 97201

5037802722

Thank you.



